
November
Twenty-fourth

1922.

Fred Yoraton, Esq 
President & Managing Editor, 
The Standard,
Montreal.

• »

Bear Mr. Yorston:-
I shall be very glad to serve as 

one of the members of the Honorary Committee dealing 
with the 150th celebration of Scottish immigration' 
to Canada, which is to be held in ^ova Scotia next 
year.

Please forgive me for not acknowledging
your previous letter.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


